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TRANSPORTATION PLANNING 

 

 LEITRIM ROAD REALIGNMENT AND WIDENING (RIVER ROAD TO BANK 

STREET) ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT STUDY – RECOMMENDATIONS 

 ACS2018-TSD-PLN-0003    GLOUCESTER-SOUTHGATE (10); 

OSGOODE (20); GLOUCESTER-

SOUTH NEPEAN (22)  

 

REPORT RECOMMENDATIONS 

That the Transportation Committee recommend that Council: 

1. Approve the functional design for the Leitrim Road Realignment and 

Widening Environmental Assessment Study, as described in this 

report and supporting documents one through six; and, 

2. Direct Transportation Planning staff to finalize the Environmental 

Study Report and proceed with its posting for the 30-day public 

review period in accordance with the Ontario Municipal Class 

Environmental Assessment process. 

Katarina Cvetkovic, Senior Project Manager, Transportation Services 

Department (TSD) gave a detailed presentation on the item.  A copy of her 

PowerPoint presentation is held on file with the City Clerk.  Accompanying Ms. 

Cvetkovic was Vivi Chi, Director, Transportation Planning, TSD and Ron Clarke, 

Vice President, Transportation, Parsons Corporation.  John Manconi, General 
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Manager, TSD was also in attendance to answer questions. 

The Committee received the following correspondence: 

 Paul Johanis*, Greenspace Alliance of Canada’s Capital 

[ * Individuals / groups marked with an asterisk above either provided comments 

in writing or by e-mail; all submissions are held on file with the City Clerk. ] 

Following discussion and questions to Staff, the Committee CARRIED the report 

recommendations as presented. 

 


